
Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office  welcomes  newest
recruits
“Please  join  us  in  welcoming  the  new  recruits  in  the
Corrections  Officer  academy  on  their  first  day.

These nine arrived as individuals, and the goal at the end of
the eight weeks, is to have them leave the academy as a team.

Getting them there is Lt. Robert Matos and COs Amanda Custodio
and Curtis Mateus.

Good luck recruits and welcome to the BCSO.”-Bristol County
Sheriff’s Office.
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